liberty high school
newsletter
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our Clinic has a new staff member
Jaime Holofchak, RN has moved from LHS to Otter River Elementary. This year, we welcome Donna Spencer, RN to our team as our float nurse. You will see Donna in our clinic a couple times a week. We are thrilled that she has chosen to join our team!
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Welcome back to a new school year at LHS
There is always so much to get done at the beginning of each school year with your student’s classes. We also want your child to have all he/she needs for the clinic.  
Please be sure to turn in all paperwork needed: 
· Emergency card- would have been given to your student during open house or first day of school to have returned to their homeroom teacher. 
· PRN acetaminophen and antihistamine administration form- were given out with the emergency cards. Please be sure to sign ALL spaces where a signature is required unless you do not wish your child to have that particular medication. 
· Care plans- last year, at the end of school parents were mailed out care plans for students with health concerns. Please have these filled out by your physician and returned to the clinic. 
· Caredox- This is a fairly new computer program that keeps all of your child’s visits to the clinic safely stored on the computer. Only you and the clinic nurse are able to access their records and no information is ever given away. It functions the same as hospital records. Please register your student so that all health information will be available to the clinic. More information on this program is provided at https://www.caredox.com/category-faq/parents/
We hope you have a happy, healthy, and safe school year!!

Stacie Taylor, RN and Donna spencer, Rn
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